Villas de Golf Association, Inc

Annual Membership Meeting 
February 2, 2016 at the Clubhouse’
Unapproved Meeting Minutes
Call to Order: President K. Ward called the meeting to order at 7:09 PM

Reappointment: Mr. Ward announced that Tom King was willing to be reappointed to fill the vacancy on the Board. Mr. Shafer made a motion to reappoint Mr. King to the Board. Ms. Boak seconded. Motion passed 6-0
Proof of Notice:   Manager L. Randolph, RPM, certified the notice had been posted in accordance within Association By- Laws.
Call the Roll: The roll was called: Kent Ward, Bob Shafer, Chuck Burris, Tom King, Bonnie Boak and Bernadette Moriarty present.  Leslie Randolph, RPM, also in attendance.  (Note: 49 Owner/Residents in attendance)
Certifying of a Quorum Leslie Randolph, RPM, stated that the total of proxies and Owner present was 89, exceeding the 88 required.  A quorum was established. 
Reading and Approval of Unapproved Minutes:  Meeting minutes from the February 3, 2015 Membership Meeting were provided for reading. Motion made by Mr. Ward to approve the minutes as written, seconded by Mr. Burris.  Motion passed 6-0
Officer Reports:

No Officer reports
Unfinished Business

No Old Business
New Business:

No New Business
Owner Questions and Discussion 
Mr. Voas commended the Board for proactive approach in replacing carports
Ms Wilson requested a specific upgrade in landscaping

Ms. Stafford requested info on placing maintenance/landscaping request
Adjournment:   Motion made by Ms. Boak, seconded by Mr. Burris to adjourn. Motion passed unanimously.   The meeting was adjourned at 7:17 PM
